Tri State Bass Circuit

Mt. Storm Lake – April 23, 2017
On April 23rd, 2017 eighteen teams from Tri State Bass Circuit competed on Mt. Storm Lake for their first event of the year.  Mt. Storm met us with chilly temperatures early in the morning but warmed to nice temperatures later in the day with a fair amount of wind.  So for Mt. Storm this was a wonderful day!
All teams weighed in fish at the end of the day, with eleven teams bringing in a limit.  It was a good day of fishing.  The anglers reported using tubes, jigs, and crankbaits to lure the bass into biting. 

Finishing in first place was team Fink/Hitchins weighing in at 8.71 pounds.  Coming in second was Stanton/Richards with 8.41 pounds that included the second big fish, a 2.46 pound largemouth.  Third place went to team Mangold/Moyer with an 8.36 bag.  The big fish of the day went to team Fink/Cubbage bringing in a 2.51 pound smallmouth.
We would like to personally thank our team of volunteers, Bill Davis, and Donna and Ron DeWitt for their assistance and endless support in this tournament and with Tri State Bass Circuit.

We would also like to thank our circuit sponsor, Willetts Systems for their continued support.
